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TEAM ANNOUCEMENT - Surrey Rebels

June 11, 2023 — We are excited to announce our final confirmed team for this this year’s invitational!

The "Junior Rebels" represent Surrey in the West Coast Junior Lacrosse B2 League. After a hiatus of five
years the team was regenerated in 2019 to give players from our growing minor club a home to
continue playing the sport they love. Players from White rock and Surrey fall into the "Junior Rebels"
catchment of B2 players. The team continues to be competitive each year in the league.

In 2021 the Rebels traveled from BC to Cochrane, Alberta to represent our League at the South
Crossover Tournament. Playing other B2 teams from Saskatchewan and Alberta, Surrey came away with
top honours. The Rebels also travelled to Cranbrook to participate in games with the West Kootenay
Timberwolves to help promote JRB2 in the province.

In 2022 the Rebels finished second in League play and were subsequently knocked out of Provincial
contention by the Valley Sturgeon.

Currently the team has a roster that includes players from Surrey, White rock, Prince George,
Vancouver, and Coquitlam.

“The Tournament is named to honour the 35 years that Frazer MacDonald was Commissioner of the
West Coast Lacrosse League. Surrey is excited to represent our Team, Club, the West Coast Junior B2
League and to pay tribute to Frazer MacDonald.”- Cal Davies — Team Governor

This event will be held in the new arena at the Port Coquitlam Community Center from August 9-13,
2023, which will precede the 2023 Founders Cup. The active planning committee has members from
multiple provinces and is looking for volunteers and sponsors to make this a great event.

For more information, please contact the organizing committee at:
westcan.jrbchampionships@gmail.com

More information will be updated throughout the year on our website: macdonaldcup.ca




